
  



 

  

3.   Nominees’ covering letters will be circulated to all  SPBA   members prior to the AGM on  November 7 th   

December . A pplicants will be given the opportunity to make a  two minute   presentation to the  members  

prior to voting.   

  

Further Information   
For any queries about this process, please contact   Ben White, General Manager at  gm@sthpen.com.au .   

  

  

  


